A Message from the Executive Director

Thank you for your interest in Utah Legal Services, and for your support of our work. Our staff and I consider it an honor to work, and work hard, for people who otherwise would not have an effective voice in our legal system. Together we are committed to equal justice and meeting the basic needs of the poor and disadvantaged in Utah. With the help of our many partners and of you, we can make this ideal a reality. Thank You.

Anne Milne

Last updated on November 17, 2017.

Print

Table of Contents

Our Partners

Utah Legal Services is a Legal Services Corporation (LSC) grantee. We are required to notify donors that our funds may not be used in any manner inconsistent with the on 504 of Public Law 104-134.



LEGAL SERVICES CORPORATION

America's Partner

for Equal Justice